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19 October 2011 

The General Manager 
Retail Investor Division 
The Treasury 
Langton Crescent 
PARKES  ACT  2600 

By email:  futureofadvice@treasury.gov.au 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

EXPOSURE DRAFT OF THE CORPORATIONS AMENDMENT (FURTHER 
FUTURE OF FINANCIAL ADVICE MEASURES) BILL 2011 

Please find attached a submission prepared by the Superannuation Committee of 
the Legal Practice Section of the Law Council of Australia.  Due to time constraints 
this submission has not been considered by the Directors of the Law Council of 
Australia. 

The Superannuation Committee appreciates the opportunity to comment on this 
Exposure Draft. 

If you require any further information, please contact Mr Gerard O’Neill, 
Administrator, Legal Practice Section on 02 6246 3722 or 
Gerard.Oneill@lawcouncil.asn.au. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Margery Nicoll 
Deputy Secretary-General 
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